From: Penn-Anthracite Nominations Committee
To: All Members
Subject: Interest in serving on Penn-Anthracite Executive Board
Fellow Members,
Since we have expanded our geographic footprint more than doubling the size of the Section, we feel we need to reach out to all our members, new and old, to see if they are interested in serving in a leadership position of the Pennsylvania-Anthracite Section of the Society for Mining, Metallurgy, & Exploration.
We have a total of three openings this year.  They are as follows: three – 3-year directors.
If you are interested in being considered by the Nominations Committee for one of the positions, please reply to me at Voigt@voigtmining.com by March 15th noting your interest and provide a short bio detailing your activities in the mining industry.
Best regards,
John
